
 

 

The Great Ocean Road Running Festival will start in Lorne and proceed along the Great Ocean Road to Apollo 

Bay on May 19, 2019. There will be a significant number of competitors and spectators. 

ROAD CLOSURES 

The Great Ocean Road will be closed between Lorne and Apollo Bay, detours in place  

7.00am – 2.30pm. 

Road closures and detours are in place to support the safe conduct of the Great Ocean Road Running Festival 

The event organizers apologize for any inconvenience. The inclusion of the Ultra Marathon will require the closure of 

Sunnyside Rd & Hickeys Cutting 

Sunday 19 May, 2019 

8.00am: Marathon & Ultra Marathon Starts in Lorne Lower Car park (Life Saving Club) 

8.00am: Half Marathon Starts in Kennett River 

RUN EVENTS USE THE GREAT OCEAN ROAD, FINISHING IN APOLLO BAY 

8.30am: Great Ocean Rd Walk 

WALK EVENTS USE THE GREAT OCEAN ROAD, FINISHING IN LORNE 

Road closures 

 WYE RIVER The Great Ocean Road     7.00am – 11.45am 

The Great Ocean Rd toward Lorne ONLY will open at approximately 11.45 am 

 KENNETT RIVER The Great Ocean Road    7.00am – 12.30am 

The Great Ocean Rd toward Lorne ONLY will open at approximately 12.30 am 

 The Great Ocean Road      7.00am – 2.30pm 

The Great Ocean Rd 

 Sunnyside Rd        7.00am – 12.00noon 

 Hickeys Cutting       7.00am – 1.00pm 

Note: The Great Ocean Road will be re-opened progressively for eastbound traffic                                          

 (from Kennett River to Lorne) as event participants pass 

Lorne Township will remain open. 

 An extensive detour will be in place while the Great Ocean Road is closed for the Marathon. 

 Detour will direct drivers to Apollo Bay via Deans Marsh, Barwon Downs, Tanybryn and Skenes Creek. Delays 

may be experienced between Skenes Creek and Apollo Bay as traffic will be directed to a one lane traffic flow. 

 



 

 

                                                                                                                            

 

 
Traffic flow will be affected for the duration of this event, emergency access will be provided where necessary, 

 Access will be maintained under control of traffic controllers during these events. 

Due to Road closures V-Line Services are altered please contact V-Line Directly for details 

If you have any concerns with the above outlined plan or have any special requirements  

on the morning of the event, please contact. 

Further information: www.greatoceanroadrunfest.com.au 
For Enquiries contact 03 9864 1119 

                                                                                                       

http://www.greatoceanroadrunfest.com.au/

